
 

625 STOCKTON STREET 

JACKSONVILLE, FLORIDA 32204 

WWW.JAXRFA.COM 

 

YOU’RE INVITED      

AMERICAN LEGION LAKESHORE 
POST 137 ANNUAL POLICE AND 
FIREMAN DINNER, MARCH 29th 

2015 AT 5443 SAN JUAN AVE, 
JACKSONVILLE, FLORIDA 32210 
OFFICE NUMBER 904-387-3373. 

WE WOULD LIKE TO INVITE ALL OF 
OUR LOCAL POLICE AND FIREMEN 
(INCLUDING RETIREES) TO COME 
OUT TO OUR APPRECIATION 
DINNER.WE WILL BE SERVING 

FROM 1 PM UNTIL UNTIL 7 PM 

IN OUR MOON ROOM 

 

Retired Firefighters 

Breakfast  

8:00 AM, April -9th 2015 at 

Piccadilly on University Blvd.  

Y’all come 

UNION MEETING 

LOCAL 122 

April 16th with breakfast at 8:00am 
And business meeting at 9:00 am 

  It will be held at the Union Hall at 
625 Stockton St. 
 

NEWS FROM J.F.C.U. 

The annual meeting was held 
Saturday March 14-2015. 

Everyone had a good time and 
Charlie Geiger took home the top 

prize. Congratulations Charlie. 
NOW FOR A LITTLE HISTORY. 

CHIEF CULLEN CHALKER 
Is in his 51st year of service to the 
members of our great credit union. 

CHIEF CHALKER says He will run for 
reelection in 2016. Thank you Chief 
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JAX. R. F. A.  MEMBER REPORTS 

SID HIGGINBOTHAM had a bad fall with injuries. He is recuperating in a nursing 
home at this time 
. 
EDGAR AID is out of Baptist Hospital. And will return March 23rd to St Vincents 
Hospital. He is going to have a colonoscopy to determine what is causing his illness. 
 
GARY JOHNS, had a stroke and is in rehab. 
 
JOE SMITH has had a second stroke. He was at breakfast last week and seemed to 
be doing well. 
 
GEORGE RHODEN Under treatment  at this time. 
 
HARRY BECKHAM has heart problems and has been undergoing tests 
 
BILL (KAY) KNIGHT is out of the hospital and is being cared for at home  in 
Jennings ,Fl. by his lovely wife Carol. 
 
CECIL DAVIS had second open-heart surgery recently. He is recovering at home. 
 He was at last breakfast and was in good spirits. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Other Notables 

Annual Widows luncheon 

This year will be held on Friday April 17th at the Firefighters Union 
Hall.If anyone knows of a widow who needs to be advised of this 

event please notify Linda Treadwell at 210-6799 cell phone. 
Volunteer help will always be appreciated.  

Contact Linda, at the above number. If you would like to help. 
 

The first annual Firefighters Ball 

Will be held on Saturday, May 2nd 2015 at the Hyatt Regency Hotel, 
Tickets are $50.00 per person. Special room rates are $89.00 

Local Union 122 is sponsoring this Firefighters Ball. Chairperson of 
 this event is Engineer Jeff Feltman, Sta. #1 A shift. Phone #6300840 
    Please plan to attend this HISTORICAL event. Come out and 
have a BALL.             
 

MONUMENT TO FLORIDA’S FALLEN 

FIREFIGHTERS 

Ribbon Cutting Ceremony was held March 17th 2015 at the Capitol Building in 
Tallahassee, Fl., in the courtyard. 
Each of the 181 names engraved on this memorial represents an individual who 
gave his or her life in the most recent 130 years of Florida’s fire service history. 
The delegation from Jacksonville who attended the ceremony were: Local 122 
President Randy Wyse, Dist. Chief Robin Gainey, Sgt of arms, Captain John Long, 
first vice president of 122, Retired Chief Randy Napoli, Retired Chief Phil Eddins, 
President of Jaxrfa, Wayne Doolittle, Ret.Capt. John Wood treasurer, Charlie 
Geiger. 
It was shameful that JFRD was not represented at this very important ceremony. 
All of Jacksonville’s fallen firefighters are listed on this memorial. 

COMING EVENTS 
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